
Dr. Michelle Keylon became Superintendent/CEO of Francis Tuttle Technology Center in July 2019. Prior 
to that, she served in many roles, including Deputy Superintendent/COO, and was responsible for the 
comprehensive leadership and alignment of critical district administrative functions, including: instruction; 
business and industry services; facility management and development; information technology services; 
human resources; and campus safety.  

Prior to her employment at Francis Tuttle, Michelle was State Program Administrator for the Business, 
Marketing, and Information Technology Education Division of the Oklahoma Department of Career and 
Technology Education. In that capacity, she provided leadership and technical support to approximately 
400 programs in comprehensive high schools, technology centers, and skills centers to develop and 
maintain quality programs. She also served at Green Country Technology Center in Okmulgee, OK as 
Business and Computer Technology Instructor and Nighttime Adult Instructor.  

Michelle holds a Doctor of Education degree in Educational Leadership from NorthCentral University, 
along with a Master of Science degree in Occupational and Adult Education from Oklahoma State 
University, and a Bachelor of Science degree in Secondary Education – Business Professions from OSU. 

She serves on the Edmond Chamber Board of Directors, Edmond Integris Hospital Board of Directors, 
Oklahoma City Chamber Board of Advisors and Education Policy Committee, Francis Tuttle Foundation 
Board of Directors, and is a member of the Greater Oklahoma City Technology Centers of Excellence 
Compact. 


